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LMR/de 
 
28 March, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Parents Revision Surgery: Wednesday, 19 April, 2023 
 
As a school we are only too aware of the importance that parents/carers play in their 
child’s education, none more so than as they prepare to sit their summer GCSE 
examinations. 
 
We would therefore like to support you, as parents/carers, by hosting a Parents Revision 
Surgery.  This will take place on Wednesday, 19 April, 2023 from 4.00 to 7.00 pm. 
 
The Revision Surgery will give both parents/carers and students a unique insight into the 
latest revision techniques to enable you to assist your child in their revision for their GCSE 
examinations and post-16 education. 
 
Members of staff will be carrying out specific revision workshops for each subject.  Advice 
will also be available on accessing revision resources and practice papers. 
 
If you would like to attend the Revision Surgery please confirm your attendance by 
emailing info@southchurchschool.com no later than Friday, 31 March, 2023. 
 
We very much hope you will be able to join us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Mrs L Miller 
Associate Deputy Headteacher 
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